
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

May 30, 2015

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee Hymn #12
Scripture Reading Luke 4: 31-32
Theme Who Made You Boss? Christine Bergen
Bible Study Jesus, the Master Teacher Christine Bergen

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements 
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Dr. Dennis Marshall
Hymn of Praise O Worship the King Hymn #83
Scripture Reading Daniel 2: 16-19 Jane Smallwood
Children’s Offering Selina McIntyre
Children’s Time Christine Bergen
Offering Burman University Jane Smallwood
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Pastor Jason Williams
Special Music Leah Smallwood
Sermon Dr. Dennis Marshall

Trusting God for the Impossible

Closing Hymn Only Trust Him Hymn #279
Benediction Dr. Dennis Marshall
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week:   8:50 pm. Next Week:   8:56 pm.

Next  Sabbath: Sermon:       Christine Bergen         
Offering:       Church Budget

Announcements
"Praise the LORD, O my soul! I will praise the LORD as long as I live; I will sing praises
to my God while I have my being." (Psalm 146:1-2 ESV). Welcome to our worship
services! May God bless you as you worship Him today. 

We extend a special welcome to Dr. Dennis Marshall from the Seventh-day Adventist
Church in Canada. Dr. Marshall serves as the General Vice-President and the Director
of Education. He will be sharing our sermon time today. 

Today’s offering is for Burman University (formerly Canadian University College). Thank
you for your support of your Canadian Adventist University. Burman University continues
to offer a great education and experience to our youth. Thank you for your gift today. 

Women’s Bible Study will take place this evening, May 30, at 6:00pm. All ladies are
encouraged to join together for this time of spiritual fellowship here at the church. 

Bay Roberts Adventurer Club meets tomorrow, Sunday, May 31 from 1:00pm until
3:00pm at Ron Stagg’s home in Bareneed. 

Bay Roberts Healthy Living Club meets on Monday, June 1, at 6:00pm with a potluck
supper, for the final meeting of the season before summer break.

Mid-Week Bible Study Meeting will continue on Tuesday, June 2, at 7:00pm.  We will
commence a short series of studies on Prayer and Public Worship. Make plans to be
here on Tuesday evening to continue growing together through our study of Scripture.

Bay Roberts Retirement Centre Bible Study:  Wednesday, June 3, at 2:00pm. All are
welcomed to join the pastor as he shares with Centre residents. 

Camp Work Bee - If you have some time to share on Sunday, June 7, between 9:00am
and 5:00pm, please join several of our pastors and other camp staff at Woody Acres for
a Camp Work Bee. There are a list of items to complete before the summer camp
programs, and your help would be appreciated. 

Communion Service will take place on Sabbath, June 13, during our worship service.
Please make plans and heart preparation for this blessed time of sharing together. 

Adventurer Investiture Service:  Sabbath afternoon, June 20, at 3:00pm. Come and
support the Bay Roberts Church Adventurer Club and their accomplishments this year. 

Teen Challenge NL:  Tues., June 23, at 7:00pm, here at the church.  Presenter Dean
Crawford will share his testimony in helping local addicts find healing and hope. 

District Service will take place on Sabbath, June 27, here at the Bay Roberts Church.
There will be a fellowship meal following that service.  

Depression Recovery Program Leader Training: If you are interested in being trained
as a leader or assistant of the Depression Recovery Program developed by Dr. Neil
Nedley, please speak to Pastor Jason as soon as possible. More detailed training
information is available, however, the time commitment is about 16 hours for certification.

Church Spring Cleaning Work Bee will be planned in the near future. Many hands
make light work. If you are willing to help please speak to Steve McIntyre or the Pastor. 

Camp Meeting 2015 will take place at Camp Woody Acres from July 17-25. Please see
outline of theme and this year’s speakers and presenters on the bulletin board poster.
Application pamphlets are available on the welcome table. 

CHER Child Sponsorship - To contribute to our Church’s sponsorship of a child
overseas, please make your donation to “Community Services” on your envelope.

Remember in Prayer: The sick, shut-in, or those  grieving losses; Betty; our Church’s
outreach ministries in our community; recipients of the DVD presentations shared with
the community; our church family -  provincial and worldwide; for the upcoming General
Conference Session;  for the Holy Spirit’s outpouring among us; our NL Church leaders.


